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LONDON SW1A 0AA
His Majesty The King
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London
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On behalf of my constituents across Ruislip, Northwood, and Pinner, I am writing to you and
the wider Royal Family to offer our deepest condolences following the death of your mother,
Her Majesty The Queen.

21 September 2022

We have as a community, a country, and a Commonwealth deeply mourned the loss of Her
Majesty over the past 10 days. This period of national mourning gave us a chance to recall
the joy and sense of community she inspired on her visits to our area.

In my time as the Deputy Leader of Hillingdon Council, I was moved by the profound affect
her presence had on residents across the breadth of the Borough. Her frequent visits to
Hillingdon inspired thousands of my constituents on each occasion. During her visits to
Northwood, Uxbridge, and Hayes we were fortunate to see the Queen engage in ceremonial
openings to walking through the streets to greet her devoted subjects both old and young.

Her Majesty’s lifetime of service and selfless devotion to her subjects was an inspiration for
all. Her joy, wisdom and compassion has shaped modern Britain like no other could.

As we continue to mourn her passing, we are reassured through the seamless passing of
Royal power, that as our King, you will continue to propagate Her Majesty’s unrelenting
devotion to public service, and we proudly proclaim you as our monarch.
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